Brennan, Charlotte

From: Programme Officer

Sent: 01 June 2018 11:49

To: 'Michelle.Harris@dlpconsultants.co.uk’

Subject: FW: Breckland Examination - Matter 10 - Watton

FAO Mr Neil Osborn

With reference to your letter received 29" May 2018, | have now received the following response from the Council,
please see below.

Regards

Cliarlotte Brennan

Charlotte Brennan
Programme Officer

DDI: 01362 656296
Email: programme.officer@breckland.qgov.uk
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE

From: Mann, James

Sent: 01 June 2018 09:54

To: Programme Officer

Subject: RE: Breckland Examination - Matter 10 - Watton

For the attention of the Inspector.

The question raised by Mr Osborn was in relation to the pipeline supply figure in Watton and whether or not this
included any of this land. Work on the Topic Paper has not been started, however it may not provide the level of
detail on extant planning permissions as Mr Osborn has requested, therefore the Council would like to provide the
following response:

The existing pipeline supply as published within the Employment Growth Study Update 2017 is comprised of the
following applications:

3PL/2017/1342/F
3PL/2010/1089/F
3PL/2012/0109/F
3PL/2016/0264/F
3PL/2016/0573/F

These applications make up the pipeline supply figure of 1.9 hectares in Watton. To see the location plans of these
sites please use the Breckland planning search page (https://www.breckland.gov.uk/article/2933/Search-Planning-

Applications).

Kind regards,
James

James Mann BA (Hons) Dipub Msc MRTPI | Senior Planning Policy Officer | Breckland Council
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From: Programme Officer

Sent: 30 May 2018 08:24

To: March, Jemma

Cc: Planning Policy Team; Phil Mileham

Subject: FW: Breckland Examination - Matter 10 - Watton

Dear Jemma

Please see letter received from Mr Osborn in respect of Matter 10, please could you confirm if
this forms part of the work you are preparing on the GEAs?

Regards

Clarlotte

Charlotte Brennan
Programme Officer

DDI: 01362 656296
Email: programme.officer@breckland.gov.uk
Elizabeth House, Walpole Loke, Dereham, Norfolk, NR19 1EE
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